
A Technical Guide to
Improving Your Security

Posture

Fun with
Vulnerabilities



Our hands-on, interactive
course helps developers
play the role of a threat
actor, teaching how to

exploit and defend against
real-world vulnerabilities.

Fun with
Vulnerabilities



At Morrisec, we believe in 
empowering people. Instead 

of just handing you the 
solution, we’ll teach your 
team the practical skills 
needed to secure your 

applications. Our goal is 
to demystify security and 

show that it’s not as 
complex as it seems.

Demystifying
Security



Security training doesn’t 
have to be boring! Our 

course is designed to be 
interactive. Developers 

won’t just listen to 
lectures—they’ll learn by 

doing. Exploiting 
vulnerabilities firsthand 

creates a deeper 
understanding of how to 

write secure code.

Hands-On
Learning



You don’t always need a 
dedicated security team to 

defend against threats. 
With the right training, 

your developers can become 
your organisation's 

strongest defence. We’ll 
help you harness your 

in-house skills to create 
a more secure environment.

Empowering
Your Team



We go beyond theoretical 
knowledge. Our course 
covers practical tools 
like threat modelling, 

OWASP resources, and 
vulnerability 

identification. Developers 
learn not just to identify 

risks but to mitigate them 
effectively within their 

own code.

The Developer's
Toolkit



Security isn’t a one-time 
task. We show how to 
seamlessly integrate 

security practices into 
your development 

lifecycle. From threat 
modelling to vulnerability 

mitigation, we make 
security a natural part of 

your team’s workflow.

Integrating Security
Into Development



Security is a journey, not
a destination. Our course 
builds foundational skills 

that last a lifetime. By 
combining theory with 
practical, real-world 

application, developers 
leave equipped to protect 

your business from 
evolving threats.

Continuous
Learning



Don’t miss out! Enrol your 
team and take the first 
step towards building a 

secure development 
environment.

https://morrisec.com.au/contact

Join Us!

MORRISEC


